
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

May 2024 
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things 

that happen at Hillbeck where everyone is made to feel 

welcome with our warm and friendly atmosphere. 
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Internal Activities 

 
Our activity ladies organise a range of activities that take 

place every morning and afternoon…  

These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 

Sing-a-longs, Armchair Exercise’s, Board Games, Nail 

painting for the ladies and much more. Should your loved 

one have any particular interest then please speak with 

Louise. 

 
 
 

Birthday’s This Month 
 

    11th Brenda 

15th Mary 

 

Quote of the Month 

 
“Laughter is timeless, imagination has no age and 

dreams are forever” 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Employees of the month 

                       
                   Amanda                           Paul                          
Amanda has been nominated by many of her work colleagues for 

doing a great job as Deputy Manager over the last year and a 

half. Amanda is now undertaking her new role in Reception 

alongside Lisa. 

Paul has been nominated for his continuous hard work. Paul 

takes pride in his work, is very good with the residents and 

ensures the home is well kept. 

 

 
We would like to welcome Danielle to Hillbeck as the new 

Deputy Manager. We are sure she’ll be a great addition to the 

team. 



 
 

                  Hillbeck News
We had John, Geoff and Reta move in to Hillbeck recently, 

we hope they all settle well. 

We also had two new carers start, Carol and Abbi. Welcome 

to the team. 

April was a busy month at Hillbeck. We spent lots of time in 

the garden, enjoying some well needed sunshine and fresh 

air! We recently purchased lots of plants and vegetables 

and enjoyed planting them. We spent time reminiscing about 

our gardens over the years and we feel very lucky to have 

lots of green fingered residents that now want to help keep 

our court yards looking beautiful! 

 

We saw Henry turn 100 years old this month! And of course, 

as we love a party here at Hillbeck we just had to celebrate! 

And what a wonderful time we all had! Thank you to the 

lovely Kevin Walsh for keeping us entertained! 

 

St Georges Day saw us dress up in red and white, make 

decorations and we enjoyed taking part in a quiz all about 

England and of course had a good old fashion sing along! 

 

We were lucky to have a visit from Abby and the animals at 

pet set party! Abby bought along her gorgeous mix of 

reptile and furry pets for us to see and hold. Our residents 

loved it!  

 

As you may have seen we have been busy arranging a 

sponsored walk… it is a 3 mile walk in the grounds of the 

beautiful woodlands trust on the 21st of June. We are doing 



 
 

it to raise money to turn our large courtyard in to a sensory 

garden which we believe would really benefit our lovely 

residents! We have sponsor forms in reception please feel 

free to take one or here is the QR code if you would like to 

donate online. We really appreciate any donations, Thank 

you!                                                                                

 

 
 

 

Coming up in May 

 

1st Marco the magician 

 

2nd Jasmine Kittermaster singing. 

 

8th VE Day 

 

13th Dementia awareness week 

 



 
 



 
 

 
                        



 
 

 

Kevin & Danielles door is always open for you should 

you have any concerns. 

 

 

Once again thank you for all your ongoing to support. 
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